
FLORIDA 

September 19, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 9/19/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06142-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Dianne M . Trip lett 
DEPUTY GENERAL COUNSEL 

Re: Duke Energy Florida, LLC Updated Nuclear Decommissioning Cost Study re. 
C1ystal River Unit 3; Undocketed 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On September 10, 2018, Duke Energy Florida, LLC, (DEF) filed its Updated Site­
Specific Decommissioning Cost Estimate for the C1ystal River Unit 3 Nuclear Generating Plant, 
along with a revenue requirement calculation, pursuant to and in compliance with Rule 25-
6.04365, F.A.C. DEF is writing to advise that while this filing had most of the elements of a 
complete study, a few things were omitted which are required by the above-mentioned mle, and 
it is therefore not intended to be a complete decommissioning cost study. 

Please note DEF will file an update with any additional infonnation (related to the 2018 
study) on or before March 2022, as required by Rule 25-6.04365, F.A.C. Fmihe1more, if DEF 
conducts a new official study on or before March 2022, DEF will make a complete filing at that 
time. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me at (727) 820-4692. 

DMT/cmk 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Dianne M Triplett 

Dianne M. Triplett 

299 First Avenue N (33701) • Post Office Box 14042 (33733) • St. Petersburg, Florida 
Phone: 727.820.4692 • Fax: 727.820.5041 • Email: dianne.triplett@duke-energy.com 




